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President’s Message 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR, EVERYONE! It would appear that the world has 
fooled the ancient Mayans. The world did not end in December and we can 
look forward to another year of quilting!!! 
 
First, let me thank you for the opportunity to serve again as President. I truly 
appreciated your support in 2012 and ask for it in 2013. You are an amazing 
group of individuals that blend together to make our guild the success that it 
is.  
 
For those of you who were unable to attend the Christmas party, you 
missedgood food, good fellowship and an all around good time. Denise Allee 
and her committee did a lovely job.  
 
We have another fine group of people this year who have volunteered to fill 
committee chairs and/or serve on various committees. I look forward to work-
ing with them as we anticipate another exciting year for Cherokee Rose. 
As always, if you have ideas, suggestions and yes, even complaints; please 
make your thoughts known to me or one of the officers. We will do our best 
to address your concerns to your satisfaction. 
 
Attached (at the end) is a copy of the proposed budget for 2013. We will be 
voting on it at both meetings this month. Please review it and jot down any 
questions or comments that you have. 
 
In closing, welcome back to another year for those of you who were with us 
in 2012, and welcome to you who are starting a new year by joining our guild 
for the first time or coming back after a long absence.  
 
Dori  
birdieholt@yahoo.com 
404-786-7346 

 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com


 

Historian 

  Charlie Phaneuf 

Hospitality 
   
 
Librarian 
   Broach Winsley 
 
Membership 
   Denise Allee 
Newsletter 
   Vickie Pruitt 

 
Programs 
    Linda Jones 
 
    
 
Publicity 
 
Sunshine 
   

 

Ways and Means 
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Standing Committees  

 

 

Christmas  Party 

December 2012 



 

 

 

Christmas  Party  

December 2012 (cont’d) 



 

Bee Keeper 
  Dawn Feist 
 
Challenge Quilt 
    
 Christmas Party 
    

   Community Service 
   
GQC Liaison 
   

      
Golden Scissors 
      
 
 
Photographer 
  (no chair) 
  Dawn Feist 
 
Quilt ‘Til U Wilt 
  Ann Groves 

  
Webmaster  
  Joany Orsi 
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Ad Hoc Committees  

FAT Quarter  Se lect ions  for  2013  

January:   BLUE 

    

 

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS  no one who has renewed has a Jan b’day 

No one who has renewed has a January Birthday. 

 

2013 PROGRAMS 

The program committee would like to remind you that we plan to have a special show and tell at both of the January meetings with 

projects you made that were inspired by the guild in 2012. If your projects are only partially completed, bring them anyway. It will 

be nice to have a “Year in Review” to start the new year.  

 

Our January 10th program will be "Quilting Using the Internet". Broach Winsley and Linda Jones will share with you their favorite 

sites for freebies, tutorials, and inspiration. A handout will be provided, however, if you would like to take notes it is suggested that 

you bring a notepad and pen. 

 

On January 24th our program is presented by Linda Patton, who will give us an overview of the wonderful studio180 rulers. She is 

an expert on these tools and has a wealth of knowledge to share on why these tools work so well. Linda will return on March 14th, 

to teach a class using the Tucker Trimmer 1 ruler. We will need to start getting members to sign up for the class since the rulers 

will need to be ordered  4 weeks ahead of time. The fee for the March class and the ruler will be a total of $20, which is due by the 

end of February. Check our website after the January night program for a photo of the project we will be making in March. Linda 

Patton is making the free pattern for us so all we will need besides the ruler will be some fabric from your stash. 

 

Check our website for the current list of programs for 2013. We have several exciting workshops already planned so please put 

these dates on your calendars so you won’t miss out on the fun. 
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Saturday Stitch-In (AKA Quilt Til You Wilt) 

February 16 from 9am to 9pm will be the first 2013 Cherokee Rose Stitch-In (also known as Quilt Til You Wilt) in the 
ballroom at Hunter Park. Plan your projects, bring your machine and plan to spend a cold winter day in the warm glow 
of quilting and quilting and quilting!! 

A big thanks to Ann Groves for organizing this fun activity for the past few years. Ann, we always had fun and made a 
lot of quilts! Thank you so much. 

In 2013, we will emphasize the flexibility of our Saturday Stitch-Ins. We’ll be there from 9am to 9pm, but YOU come 
when you can and stay as long as you can. We will have a demonstration designed to stretch your quilting skills and a 
potluck dinner around 5pm, convenient for daytime and evening quilters. Look for more information soon. 

Robin Meyer is organizing our Saturday Stitch-Ins for 2013, but she is looking for some help! Volunteers are needed to 

organize the potluck dinner and bring ironing boards (and irons). Do you have ideas about what would make the day 

even more fun? Contact Robin at robinmeyerga@yahoo.com or 770 948-5394. 

 
 

 “Thoroughly Modern Quilts” Exhibit 

Opens January 14, 2013 

 
 

ECQG has joined with the Atlanta Modern Quilt Guild (AMQG) to 

present an exhibit of modern and contemporary quilts opening Jan-

uary 14th at the Mable House Arts Center, 5239 Floyd Road in 

Mableton.  47 pieces from ECQG and AMQG members will be on 

exhibit until February 27th, thanks to the South Cobb Arts Alliance 

and the Cobb County Department of Parks, Recreation and Cultural 

Affairs. 

 

The gallery is open Monday through Thursday from 9am to 4pm, 

and usually in the evenings when classes are in session.  Call the 

Mable House at 770 819-3285 to confirm evening hours. 

 

Be sure to catch this wonderful exhibit!  It’s a great field trip for 
bees, quilting friends, and anyone who loves art  

http://www.atlantamodernquiltguild.com/index.html


 

 Date _____________ 

Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

2013 Membership Form 

Please Print Clearly 

 

Name _________________________________________________ Spouse ___________________ 

 

Address _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City ____________________________________________________ GA        Zip _______________ 

 

Home Phone ______________________________   Cell Phone _____________________________ 

 

Work Phone _____________________________    (Is not printed in Directory) 

 

E-mail _____________________________________________  Birthday (Month) _____ (Day) _____ 

 

Check Your Preferences Below: 

 

_____ Attend Day Meeting – 2nd Thursday at 9:30am 

_____ Attend Night Meeting – 4th Thursday at 7:00pm 

_____ Attend Both Meetings 

 

_____ Telephone Reminder for Meetings 

_____ E-mail Reminder for Meetings 

 

_____ Read Newsletter Online at Website 

_____ Mail Newsletter (Pay Additional $1.25 for each month) 

 

Yearly Dues are $30.00 Make checks payable to: Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

Please bring your renewal form and payment to a meeting prior to Dec. 2012 (Renewals can not be collected  

at the December meeting.) 

or Mail to: Tina Corbitt, 4627 Big B Road, Douglasville, GA 30134 before Jan. 2013 

--------------------------------------- Membership use only below this line ------------------------------------- 

Renewal  Paid $ ______ Cash __ Check# ______ 

New Member  Paid $ ______ Cash __ Check# __  



 

 

THANK YOU 

MITCHELL APPLIANCE COMPANY 

6701 E STRICKLAND STREET 

DOUGLASVILLE  GA  30134 

770 942-2337 

MICROWAVE OVEN 

Won by 

DENISE ALLEE 

 

 

THE PLUMBER 

3126 Bankhead Hwy 

Lithia Springs  GA  30122 

770-941-7411 

2 $100 gift certificates 

Both won by 

ANNIE KELLUM 

 

 

 



 

THANK YOU 

CORNERSTONE SEW AND VACUMN 

6853 DOUGLAS BLVD 

DOUGLASVILLE  GA  30135 

770-959-5775 

SEWING MACHINE TOTE 

WON BY 

BONNIE MCLAIN 

 

 

TAQUERIA JALISCO 
Real Mexican Grill 

8485 Hospital Dr 

Douglasville  GA  30134 

770-577-5715 

3 $25 Gift Cards 

Won by 

DENISE ALLEE 

TINA CORBITT 

BONNIE MCLAIN 



 

It's our first meeting of 2013 this Thursday, January 10th, at 9:30am. 

 

Fat Quarter is "Blues"  There is no making a block this year, if you are the winner. 

 

Our program is "Quilters Favorite Internet Sites".  

 

We plan to have a handout and using the projector and screen for the program.  

Because of these changes, the room will be set up with no tables for the members.  

This allows us to place the chairs close to the screen.  

We want everyone to see and enjoy the presentation! 

 

If you want to take notes, you should bring a notepad and pencil.  

 

We are not having refreshments, however, if you want to bring something to drink it would be advised that it has a lid. 

 

If you were able to finish (or close to finishing) any of the projects you started that were inspired by our guild, please 

bring them to the meeting.  

We plan to have a "Year in Review" at the show and tell for both of our January meetings. 

 

We will be voting on 2013 Budget. 

 

We will also be voting on 2013 Christmas Party. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone after the Christmas break! 

 

MORE  PROGRAM INFO FROM 

DENISE ALLEE 



 

CHEROKEE ROSE PROPOSED BUDFGET FOR 2013 

Estimated income is approximately $3100.  We currently e in the bank as well. 

 

President  0 

Vice President     0 

Secretaries  0 

Treasurer  25.00 

Challenge Quilt  75.00 

Christmas Party  200.00 

Community Service 25.00 

GA Quilt Council 0  (no conventions planned at this time) 

Historian  50.00 

Hospitality  200 

Library   0 

Membership  75.00 

Newsletter  0 

Programs  2500.00 

Rent   1200.00 

Sunshine  25.00 

Ways and Means $100.00 

Web Host  65.00 

  ——————————— 

Total   4590.00 

 

There will be more detailed copies available at the meetings, but please take a look at this and feel free to ask any 

questions or give any comments. 

 

Dori 

 

 


